
   
MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E  
Week of April 12, 2021 
 

1. Concrete pilasters have been poured, stripped, and backfilled. Before and after below.  
2. Kick off meeting with the State Historic Fund occurred this week. We reviewed the scope of 

work and expectations to have a successful project with SHF.  
3. Plaster restoration work has commenced in the Miller Center corridor. Loose plaster has been 

removed to expose original substrate of corridor. Material analysis of what is existing is required 
to determine the best restoration methods and materials.  

4. Selective demolition in Westminster Commons and Narthex underway for structural 
investigation and coordination.  

  

 

 

 
 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


